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March 30, 2020 

  
  
  
Aloha Castle High School Students and Parents. 
  
Beginning Tuesday, April 7, teachers will begin implementing our Distance Learning Plan (DLP) 
using Google Classroom. Please be prepared to respond to your teachers through either your 
Google Classroom account or your Castle High Gmail account.  We want to make sure that we are 
able to get in touch and communicate with each and every one of you.  If you need assistance 
please contact our technology coordinators Makee Tano and Greg McCall at 
tanom@knights.k12.hi.us or mccallg@knights.k12.hi.us.   
  
As a learning community we need to pull together and do our best to continue with the 2019-20 
school year.  This is an opportunity for all of us to learn new things and I am asking all of our 
students to help by demonstrating the characteristics in our CHS Graduate Profile: Growth 
Mindset, Communication, Collaboration, & Critical Thinking.   
 
Teachers can reach out to all of you and guide the curriculum and instruction, but unfortunately, 
they are not able to sit beside you, listen to your questions or speak with you in in class each day.   
You will have to do your part to keep the communication and the learning going using our virtual 
platforms during these unusual and unprecedented times.  
  
Thank you for doing your part to continue your education and please stay safe and take care of 
your families.  Our CHS staff miss all of you! 
  
Mahalo again,  

  
Bernie Tyrell 
Principal, Castle High School 


